LEARNING
PREP SCHOOL

Learning Prep School will make every effort to provide as much notice as possible when we are
closing due to inclement weather. Often we are able to make a determination the night before;
however, weather patterns that are more difficult to predict may necessitate an early morning
decision. We will make every effort to notify families by 5:30am of a same-day snow closure.
Individual notifications will be made by phone, text, and email. The LPS website will be updated with
closure information and snow closures are reported on the following news stations:

WBZ/CBS/Channel 4
WCBV/ABC/Channel 5
WHDH/Channel 7
WFXT/Fox 25

NECN

If you have any questions about snow closures, please contact Dawn Hurley at
dhurley@learningprep.org. Thank you again for your attention to this information.
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